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UNIVERSITE DE MONTREAL

September 20, 1985

Professor David Roskies,

Jewish Theological Seminary of America,
3080 Broadway,

New York, N.Y. 10027 -

Dear Professor Roskies,

As the chairman of the English-French jury, it is
my pleasant duty to inform you that you have been named
this year's winner of the J.J. Segal Fund Award (English-
French category) for your book Against the Apocalypse.

The three jury members were unanimous in their
decision and we all felt that your book is a major
contribution to Jewish letters and culture.

The price carries a stipend of $1000. (canadian).

We look forward to meeting you personally at the
gala awards evening on November 2, 1985 (Jewish Public
Library auditorium, Montreal).

Congratulétions and best wishes on your success.
May you go from success to even greater success.

Sincerely yours,

HR/mb Howard Roiter,
Directeur, Etudes Anglaisesj;>

Université de Montréal.
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